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NABIP Congratulates Dr. Mehmet Oz on Confirmation as CMS Administrator

Washington, D.C. -- The National Association of Benefits and Insurance Professionals (NABIP)
congratulates Dr. Mehmet Oz on his confirmation as Administrator of the Centers for Medicare &
Medicaid Services (CMS). CMS plays a vital role in shaping the nation’s healthcare system, overseeing
programs that provide coverage to more than 150 million Americans through Medicare, Medicaid, and
the Affordable Care Act marketplaces.

“NABIP members are on the front lines every day, helping seniors, individuals, families, and businesses
navigate complex health coverage decisions,” said NABIP CEO Jessica Brooks-Woods. “We are encouraged
by Dr. Oz's commitment to pragmatic, results-oriented leadership and look forward to working with him
to promote sensible healthcare reforms that lower costs, protect consumer choice, and access to expert
guidance.”

As part of its commitment to healthcare access and equity, NABIP developed the Healthcare Bill of Rights -
a framework promoting essential protections such as transparency, affordability, accessibility, and the
right to expert support. We encourage Administrator Oz and other policymakers to champion these
principles and ensure that American healthcare remains patient-focused, market-driven, and responsive
to those it serves.

For more information on NABIP’s Healthcare Bill of Rights, click here.
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NABIP is the preeminent organization for health insurance and employee benefits professionals, working
diligently to ensure all Americans have access to high-quality, affordable healthcare and related benefits.
NABIP represents and provides professional development opportunities for more than 100,000 licensed
health insurance agents, brokers, general agents, consultants and benefit professionals through more
than 150 chapters across America.
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